
Barry ‘Boom Boom’ Johnson to work the barrel at bull riding event

Former Chase County resident and rodeo clown Barry Johnson will return to Imperial Saturday,
June 13 to be the barrel man for the PBR bull riding event set for 7:30 p.m. next week at the
fairgrounds arena. The event will feature riders eligible to compete on the Professional Bull
Rider circuit. The event is being put on by the Chase County Fair Board, the Chase County
Tourism committee and the Imperial and Wauneta Chambers.  Tickets can be purchased in
advance at most Imperial and Wauneta Chamber businesses and will also be available the
night of the event. (Courtesy photos) 
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